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NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

 
SOUTH RICHVALE 

VALLEYLAND RESTORATION 
WORKS 

 
Near Bathurst Street and  

Carrville Road  
 

 
The City of Richmond Hill would like to advise residents of the Phase 2 
construction works scheduled to occur from June 15 to October 2020 in the 
South Richvale Greenway. The work is being done to prevent erosion and 
protect City infrastructure. 
 
In the interest of safety and to facilitate construction, the trail heading south of 
Carrville Road and its access from the Camgreen Court staircase will be closed 
to the public until work is completed. The construction area will be fenced off 
and residents are requested to avoid this area while construction takes place.  
 
Thank you in advance for your patience during construction. 
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